
From: registrar
To: Susi Ahlborn
Cc: Batul Rahimtoola
Subject: Letter of Comment, EB-2019-0159 FW: Proposed Pipeline
Date: Wednesday, February 19, 2020 12:10:18 PM

 

From:  
Sent: Thursday, February 6, 2020 7:15 AM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>; jeff.yurek@pc.ola.ca
Subject: Proposed Pipeline
 
To whom this may concern,
We seem to be living in a world of cowards,these cowards are politicians who see only
through the eyes of reelection and thus have no vision for the future. We are tied to the hip of
the American imperialist agenda and thus have no vision for Canada itself. To continue down
the road of resource extraction at all cost with no regard to the future is cowardice. Canada
could be the leader in that change if only politicians right here in our own city and province
would stand up and show that courage. I guess Greta Thunberg and Autumn Pelletier will have
to be the ones who stand up for Mother Earth because politicians certainly don't possess their
courage.
Stop the pipeline building and extraction of resources at all cost.
 
Peter Page
Concerned Grandparent
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